Fiona Gibson

Subject: FW: Penrith Lakes Scheme Modification Application DA 2 MOD 6, DA 3 MOD 5 and DA
4 MOD 10 (Penrith LGA)

From: Alexander Spaller

Sent: Monday, 7 November 2016 2:36 PM

To: Fiona Gibson

Cc: Jane Burgett

Subject: RE: Penrith Lakes Scheme Modification Application DA 2 MOD 6, DA 3 MOD 5 and DA 4 MOD 10 (Penrith LGA)

Dear Ms Gibson

The NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) received the Department of Planning and Environment’s
(DPE) email dated 17 October 2016 advising of Penrith Lakes Development Corporation Ltd’s (PLDC) s75W
modification application to extend operating hours of three Development Approvals (DA 2, 3 and 4) for the
importation of Virgin Excavated Natural Material (VENM) and Natural Excavated Material (ENM).

The EPA has reviewed the associated documentation, which includes the Environment Assessment (EA) and
existing Environmental Management Plan (EMP) and considers that the environmental impacts associated with
the modification have been satisfactorily addressed.

Regards

Alexander Spaller

Regional Operations Officer - Sydney Industry Section

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

+61 2 9995 5894

Alexander.Spaller@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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